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Falls City Council To Discuss Highway 73 With D.O.R. Rep
(KLZA)-- Thomas Goodbarn with the Nebraska Department of Roads will meet with the City
Council in Falls City Monday night to discuss Highway 73 improvements in Falls City.

The proposal is the change the highway from the current 4-lane configuration to a three lane
configuration with a left-hand turn lane from 6th Street to 20th Street which has been met with
resistance from a large number of area residents.

Rev. John Hogue will address the Council concerning allowing alcohol to be used at the Fiedler
Family Ball Complex
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